
 
  

15 July 2021 

 
Dear Student 

  

Kindly see below Visual Redress Survey for your participation. 

  

REACTIONS TO VISUAL REDRESS: 

  

The Visual Redress project, in alignment with the draft Visual Redress Policy, is focused 

on the removal or contextualisation of sensitive artwork or symbols, the introduction of 

new visual symbols with African centrality as an outcome, updating campus signage, the 

naming and renaming of buildings or other spaces, and other such initiatives that create a 

more inclusive, comfortable, and welcoming environment for all.  

  

We are interested in learning the reactions of staff and students to the initiatives that the 

Visual Redress project has undertaken so far on campus.  

  

These answers will help inform our future projects. 

  

Please take part in the survey:  

  

https://forms.gle/zZqv5SwKyjAS9Nep6 

 

Thank you, 

 

Leslie van Rooi, Elmarie Costandius and Gera de Villiers 
 

 

Sent on behalf of the above by: 

 
Mr/Mnr Norman Engelbrecht |  BA, Bcom Hons, Mcom 

Personal Assistant  |  Persoonlike Assistent  

Vise Dean: Social Impact and Transformation |  Vise-Dekaan: Sosiale Impak en Transformasie 

Faculty of Economic and Management Sciences  |  Fakulteit Ekonomiese en Bestuurswetenskappe 

e: normane@sun.ac.za 
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